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MEETINGS 
 
The next regular meeting will be held on 
Thursday, June 20, 2013 at the K of C 
Hall at 7:00 PM. Lunch will be served 
after the meeting.   
 

The next building committee meeting 
will be on Thursday, June 6, 2013 at 
7:00 PM. 
 

ATTENTION LADIES 
 

The next Auxiliary meeting will be on 
June 20

th with the Installation of Officers:  
Kathy Niehaus, Pres., Rita Thornhill, V.P., 
JoAnn Schoenherr, Secretary, Ruth 
Randell, Treas., Marge Gentemann, and 
Sgt. at Arms, Carol Sell, Chaplain, Sharon 
Scully, Carol Joseph & Nancy Sullivan, 
Trustees.  Congratulations Ladies!   Please 
bring items for the Fashion Show Baskets 
and/or handmade items for the Fashion 
Show Gift Shoppe.  Our NEW meeting 
schedule is every other month June, 
August, October, December, February, 
April.  The October meeting will be moved 
due to the Fashion Show and will be 
announced at the June meeting.  We had a 
good turnout for the May baby shower for 
Birthright.  Everyone enjoyed the wreath 
demo by Margie Prinster, she gave us so 
many ideas.  Rosemary Pieper reported the 
Fashion show will be on Oct. 17, so mark 
your calendars.  We are collecting for the 
attendance & raffle baskets.  They are also 
collecting handmade items for the Gift 
Shoppe.  We welcomed 3 new members, 
Sharon Contino, Peggy Greiner, Theresa 
Meyer and 2 Guest Members, Pat Dubuque 
& Elaine Mutert – WELCOME ABOARD 
LADIES! 
Standing Rule changes were announced for 
the 2nd time at the May meeting and will be 
voted upon at the June meeting.  See you 
June 20th. 
 

HAPPY FATHER’S DAY TO 

ALL THE MEMBERS 

 
 
 

 

 
 COUNCIL OFFICERS 

 
Grand Knight: Tracy Hakenewerth……272-4818 
Chaplain: Rev. Eugene Bendel……..…240-3721 
Dep Grd Knight: Mike Catalfano….314-750-1436  
Financial Secretary: Ronald Gardiner...978-7639 

E-mail FS2269@mac.com 
Chancellor: John Vogel…………….......978-8074 
Recorder: Kevin Hudnut…………..........978-3639 
Advocate: Gene Thornhill………………978-3295 
Warden: Jim Piel………………………...978-3560 
Treasurer: Fred Doering………………..272-7292 
Inside Guard: Mark Bellanca……...314-210-3675 
Outside Guard: Larry Buehler...……..…240-5819 
Lecturer: Ronald Haas….......................240-5239 
Trustees:  Bill Schwendeman…………..240-4672 
 Vince Scully………………….978-8668 
 Bob Popp…………………….240-5194 
Youth Director: Mark Martin……...........281-3547 
Membership Director: Kevin Hudnut…..978-3639 
Ins. Agent:  Ralph Barrale……....636-887-1610 
 E-mail  Ralph.Barrale@KOFC.ORG  

 
HOME ASSOCIATION 

OFFICERS 

 
President: Jerry Schnyder….................272-8153 
Vice President: Jim Piel………………..978-3560  
Treasurer: Michael Catalfano…….314-750-1436  
Secretary: Michael Sullivan…...............240-3393 
Hall Rental: Michael Sullivan….............240-3393 

 
LADIES AUXILIARY 

 
President: Kathy Niehaus……...……....240-6180 
Vice President: Rita Thornhill….………978-3295 
Treasurer: Ruth Randell…………..314-330-5879 
Secretary: JoAnn Schoenherr…………978-3347 
Sergeant at Arms: Marge Gentemann..272-3280  
Chaplain: Carol Sell…………………….939-5423 
Trustees: Carol Joseph………..……….240-8841
 Nancy Sullivan………………240-3393
 Sharon Scully…………….…978-8668 

 

 
3V3 SOCCER TOURNAMENT 

 
The Denny's 3v3 Grand Slam soccer 
tournament planning is underway and 
making progress.  Reminder that the event 
is August 3-5, and will be at The 
Woodlands this year.  Our next joint 
planning meeting with the St. Barnabas 
Holy Name Society will be on Wednesday 
June 5 at 6:00pm at our hall.  Please block 
out that weekend to help. 

 

 

 

NO FISH FRIES IN 

JUNE, JULY, 

AUGUST OR 

SEPTEMBER 
   

CHARITY GOLF TOURNAMENT 

 
 

The 22nd Annual K of C Charity Golf 
Tournament will be held on August 9th at 
the Warrenton Golf Course.  Anyone 
interested in helping with the tournament 
should contact Ron Gardiner - 978-7639, 
Earl Bolinger - 314 603-5392 or Fred 
Doering - 294-7292.  Committee members 
are currently accepting hole sponsors and 
donations.  If you are in a position to 
acquire something for the tournament, 
please contact one of the committee 
members. 
 

ACTIVITIES 

 

Home Association Mtg    June 6, 2013 
Charity Meeting    June 11, 2013 
Regular Meeting     June 20, 2013 
Adopt-a-Street cleanup   June 22, 2013  
Ladies Appreciation Dinner 
BBQ Fundraiser    July 20, 2013 
October Regular Meeting   Oct. 24, 2013 

 

FINANCIAL SECRETARY 
 

We still have 28 members that have not 
paid their dues.  If there is any financial 
hardship, please contact the Grand 
Knight.  Please do so as soon as possible. 
  
Please contact the Grand Knight Tracy 
Hakenewerth or Financial Secretary Ron 
Gardiner 109 Courtfield, O’Fallon, MO 
63366-4393, FS2269@mac.com, if you 
have a financial hardship that is keeping 
you from paying your dues. 
 

 



  
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS        NON PROFIT ORGANIZATION 
COUNCIL 2269            U. S. POSTAGE PAID 
914 HIGHWAY K         PERMIT NUMBER  34  
O’FALLON, MO 63366-2911        O’FALLON, MO  63366 
 
“Return Service Requested” 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  0
 

HALL CLEANING 

  

The hall cleaning work list for June is as 
follows: 
 

R Winkelmann capt  978-1250 
 
C Bauer….....464-8880  N Bizelli……….661-5530 
Al Button…....561-2913  Bam Doering..314-474-9958 
J Cole……….240-4244  K Gilbert………294-7949   
R Goodwin….272-8047  R Henry.……...240-3658 
T Hobday…...240-2945  R Jung…..........978-0743   
K Kirchoff…..544-9423  Bill Meyer.........281-3330   
D McCollom..281-3388  T Molitor.…......272-3223  
B Popp……...240-5194  R Moellinger….272-4047 
C Prinster.....665-5522  G Prinster…….978-1879    
P Rost……....281-4565  R Schmidt…....379-1046 
D Swoboda...240-4004  A Vohsen……..978-1577 
 

ESSAY CONTEST 

 

The winners of the essay contest are as 

follows:  1st Place – Abigail Wright; 
2nd Place – Emily Elfrink and 3rd Place 
– Matthew Wortmann. 

 

FUND RAISING COMMITTEE 
 
We have our first couple of fund raisers 
tentatively planned to raise funds for the 
new hall.  July 20, we are planning a BBQ, 
and on November 16. We are looking at a 
Trivia Night.  Please keep the ideas 
coming, and if anyone would be interested 
in being a chairperson for an event, please 
let the committee know. 
Any ideas, please send them to Kevin 
Hudnut at khudnut@thecompass2269.com. 
 
 
 
 

 

REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS 
 
Please remember the following in your 
prayers: Brothers Juan Ante, Vic Bauer,  
Jim Beauvais, Fred Behlmann, John 
Bland, James Borgmeyer, Al Buechler, 
David Burkemper, Rich Cierpiot, 
Eugene Cronk, Dennis Czajkowski, Irv 
Dierkes, Rich Fetsch, Jim Herr, Jim 
Kwarta, Kenny Lang, Bob Lepping, Vic 
Mennemeier, Phil Meyers, Leroy 
Ortbals, Keith Schulte, Norbert 
Stoverink, Ollie Tochtrop,  John Vogel, 
Lawrence White, the wives of Brothers 
Mike Catalfano, Charlie Fierling, Phil 
Meyers, Charles Pabst, Stan Patton, Bob 
Valentine, the brother and son of Brother 
Vince Scully, the grandson of Brother 
William Grumich, the brother of Brother 
David White, the son of Brother Jerry 
Pieper, the sister of Brother Jerry 
Prinster, the mother-in-law of Brother 
Mike Saali, the wife and daughter-in-law 
of Brother John Vogel, the wife and 
brother of Brother Ron Yeamans and all 
who have cancer or who are ailing.  
Thanks for all the prayers for all who are 
the above list.   
 

GOOD OF THE ORDER 

 
Brother Jim Mooney was not present at 
the last meeting and missed the $135.00 
attendance prize. 
 
Brother Nick Bizelli won the $17.00 
50/50. 

 

 
ELECTION OF OFFICERS 

 

Results of election of officers at the May 
meeting are as follows: 
Grand Knight         Tracy Hakenewerth 
Dep Grand Knight     Mike Catalfano 
Chancellor         John Vogel 
Recorder    Kevin Hudnut 
Advocate  Gene Thornhill 
Warden               Jim Piel 
Treasurer           Fred Doering 
Inside Guard   Mark Bellanca 
Outside Guard    Larry Buehler 
Home Association   Ron Goodwin 
         Nick Bizelli 
               Fred Doering III 
Bar Committee         Mike Saali 
        Nick Bizelli 
             Rich Schmersahl 
 

LADIES APPRECIATION DINNER 
 
Ladies, with all of our discussions about a 
new home and our other council doings, 
we want to let you know we have not 
forgotten about you and all the support that 
you give to us.  One of the ways we show 
our gratitude is with the annual Ladies 
Appreciation Dinner.  As of the publishing 
of this newsletter, a date has yet to be set, 
however we are looking at the latter part of 
the month of July.  Once the date is set, it   
will be published in the July newsletter.  A 
special e-mail will also be sent out when 
the date is set and announced. 
 
 


